
      

 

                                     
 

Week Beginning: 29/4/24 
 

We are continuing with our work on the topic of ‘All the fun of the Fair!’ The children 

have very much enjoyed organising and playing on the Funfair stalls. We have developed 

our food stall by including beautifully written, colourful menus made by the children. 

 

This week we are focussing on Magic Shows. We are learning how 

to perform our own magic shows and we are experimenting making 

magical potions! The book that will help us with our learning this week 

is ‘Bad Bunnies Magic Show’. 
 

 
 

 

This half term we are reviewing all 

of the letter sounds that we have 

learnt so far. 

We are developing our ability to 

read ccvcc words (consonant-

consonant-vowel-consonant-

consonant) i.e. trunk, frost and 

cccvc words i.e. split, scrap 

(consonant-consonant-consonant-

vowel-consonant). 
 

We are working on writing the 

letters correctly and using them in 

our reading and writing with growing 

independence. 
 

   
Please use this link to watch a video 

clip which may help you with how to 

‘say the sounds’ if you are unsure: 
Phase 2 Pronunciation on Vimeo         

Phase 3 Pronunciation (vimeo.com) 
 

Maths: 

In Maths we are looking at 2D and 3D shapes, we 

are learning how to describe the shapes and we 

are recognising shapes in our environment. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Here is a reminder of how we write our letters in school. Some letters stay  

on the grass, some go up into the sky and some go down into the mud. 

CHALLENGE – Can they have a go at writing our phonics sounds?  

Warmer weather: 

We are very much enjoying the sunshine when it 

appears and we like to spend a lot of time enjoying 

our learning in the Outside Area. 

Therefore, on hotter days please ensure that 

suncream is applied before school and they have a 

sunhat to wear.                               Thank you. 

 
 
 

 

    

https://vimeo.com/753929025/5eaa45c0aa
https://vimeo.com/753931102/b9a2f8194f

